13™ April 2014
Dear all,

I am greatly disappointed to inform you we have been informed that our keyboard player, Bobby Sparks
is unable to make the tour, as unfortunately he has been told cannot leave the country due to a
commitment for the US courts, he has tried to postpone the court dates but has not been successful.

I feel now that we have exhausted all attempts.

As you will know Bobby is an integral part of the band and it is now too late to find someone with Bobbys
talent as a replacement.

So regretfully I feel we have to postpone the dates in April.

I hope we can reschedule the show with you for later this year. Please appreciate that both the band and
I are very upset that this situation has arisen and have never had to cancel a show before, but really look
forward to playing for you at your venue in the near future.......

Its gonna be a blast - we will see you very soon!

Love Poogie & The Poogie Bell Band



